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July 2, 1984 )

Docket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374 1

l

Connonwealth Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. Cordell Reed ,

Vice President '

'

Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 26, 1984, informing us of the steps

you are taking in response to the Notice of Violation that was enclosed with

Inspection Report Nos. 50-373/84-12 and 50-374/84-16 and our letter dated

May 29, 1984. As certain of your corrective actions appear to be generic to

all your nuclear generating facilities, we would expect you to examine these

measures with regards to their implementation at your other facilities. We

will examine this matter during a future inspection.

Sincerely.
-
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C. . Pape fello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: D. L. Farrar Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Dcc w/ltr dtd 6/26/84:
G. J. Diederich, Station g

ISuperintendent
R. H. Holyoak, Project Manager
DM/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney

General's Office, Environmental
Control Division
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